
St. Antony, Sirsi  
 

„typed letter“ 
 

08/06/2011 
 

Dear sponsor friends,  
 
I received your letter, Christmas card and drawings. I was happy to know that you 
are students of high school. I am thankful to you for coming forward to help me. 
Thank you for the Christmas wishes. 
 
First of all I am happy to inform you that I have passed in 3rd standard and I have 
been promoted to 4th standard. My sisters Priyanka and Suchita have done well in 
their exams. I have received note books, umbrella and fees from Fr. Francis. Thank 
you for your generous help. 
 
During vacation I went to my grand mother´s house. There I enjoyed playing, 
reading story books. I have friends named Jessica, Disha and Preethi. I like them very 
much. 
 
My Mom and Dad are keeping fine and they send good wishes to you. 
 
Praying for you, I end my letter. 
 
Your loving child, 
Serena 
 
Přepsala: Nikola Mauleová (děkujeme) 


